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Mr Grahame Gould 
The Planning Inspectorate 
The Square Temple Quay 
Bristol 
Avon 
BS1 6PN 
 

 
 
Our ref: AN/2021/131436/02-L01 
Registration ID:. 20027020 
 
Your ref: EN010101 
 
Date:  28 April 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Sir 

 
Application by INRG Solar Park Limited for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for The Little Crow Solar Park, Broughton, Scunthorpe, DN16 1XP       
 
I write in response to your Rule 8 Letter and 1st Written Questions, for the above 
project. 
 
The Environment Agency has no objection to the application, as submitted, and has 
no further comments to submit via Written Representations.   
 
However, we note that question ExQ1 1.1.1 is directed to the Environment Agency, 
which reads:  
 

“With respect to your particular matters of interest, please comment on what, if 
any, implications there would be if the generating capacity for the Proposed 

Development exceeded 150MWp but was no more than 200 MWp”.  

 
I can confirm that there are no implications with respect to our interests if the 
proposed development exceeded 150MWp but was no more than 200 MWp. 
 
Should you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters 
further, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Annette Hewitson 
Principal Planning Adviser 
Direct dial 02030 254924 
Direct e-mail @environment-agency.gov.uk 
 




